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October 10, 
1 9 3 3 .

My dear President,

1th further reference to the project of 
a History of Parliament, In which Professor K.A.L. 
Fisher proposes that Canadian Universities should 
have a part, I am enclosing copy of my reply,
In which I have said that because of the lore of 
the late Professor W.T.Waugh and our being left 
with a depleted Department of History, and because 
we cannot afford t" e expense involved, we are 
unable to do as he suggests#

Have you heard any more about It? I 
should be interested to hear whether Toronto 
decides to go on on the scheme or not.

With all kind wishes,

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal,

Hon. and Rev, H.J.Cody, D.D 
President, Toronto Univers ty, 
Toronto, Ontario.
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